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                   September 26, 2023 
 
 
To: Richmond Transportation Committee (RTC) 
Fm: Keith Oborne, Director of Planning and Zoning 
Subject:  Complete Streets Grant Funding Status  
 
 
General – Chris Cole, RTC Chair, has requested an update on the grant funding for the Complete Streets 
Project that includes Upper and Lower Bridge Street.   
 
To date, the Selectboard has approved the following: 
 
May 15, 2023 – SB approved $254,509 for the Upper Bridge Street Project Alternative 2 from Jolina 
Court to US 2 (Main Street).  Funding Source for project – ARPA.  Total Project funding = $254,509 
Note: RFP in final stages.   
 
May 15, 2023 – SB approved $64,000 Municipal match for Lower Bridge Street TAP Grant TA23(17)-
CA0752    Grant awarded on 5/15/2023 for $256,000.  Funding Source for match – ARPA    
Total Project funding = $320,000   Note:  This grant is officially designated as the Bridge Street 
Sidewalk Project.    
  
September 18, 2023 – SB approved $35,000 for Project Management Services from CCRCP for the Lower 
Bridge Street Project.  Funding Source – Lower Bridge Street TAP Grant TA23(17)-CA0752 and match.  
Note: CCRCP’s Sai Sarepalli, PE is the lead.   
 
 
 


